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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion project

 

Dear Superior National Forest officials, 

 

 

I oppose the proposed expansion of Lutsen Mountain for additional ski runs. The loss of hundreds of acres of

forests is not a wise decision for the sake of skiing fun. Climate change is fueled in part by the loss of

biodiversity. Climate change may make skiing on Lutsen Mountains a questionable endeavor in addition.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

Lee Hegstrand

 

 

 


